Lympstone Preschool
Weekly Round-up 
(Autumn Term 2 week 7)We have had a lovely week, this week we have managed to go out on adventures around the village and we have enjoyed seeing the sea and spotting the birds, we had fun tip toeing over the bridge and spotting the trains. We have been to the park and have had enjoyed running races on the field.
We really enjoyed being able to visit the church this week, we were lucky enough to watch the primary school children preforming their nativity which we really enjoyed sitting and watching. 
This week we have shown a keen interest in the cars and loose parts we have been using lots of different loose parts to create ramps and tunnels, we showed interest in the playdough area which had a mixture of Christmas and winter activities a firm favorite was the Christmas trees and glitter using them to make lots of prints in the playdough. 
The children have been enjoying the Christmas craft, we have been making snowman using the cutters to draw around and then using our cutting skills to cut them out, we liked writing Christmas cards and sending them to each other, we have been making paper wreaths to decorate our windows.
The breakfast and afterschool children have enjoyed making fizzing snowman, rolling out balls of baking powder to make snowman and then using different colored vinegar to make them fizz. They have been enjoying the playdough area, making lots of different objects including cakes and even a giant snowman. 
Merry Christmas and Happy new year. 
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Term ends 19th December. 
4th January is our first day back after Christmas. 







IMPORTANT DATES
AND REMINDERS

[image: The Blue Barn: Fizzing Snowman]
[image: Merry Christmas GIFs and Xmas GIF Download Free]Snack Donations
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT WITH SNACK DONATIONS. THIS WEEK WE WOULD LIKE CRACKERS AND HEALTHY CEREAL PLEASE.
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